
 
 

Hi Resident 

If you wish to remain on campus for the 2023-2024 academic year, you may register in The Dawg 
House beginning Dec. 5. There is no registration fee for current residents and registration alone 
does not commit you to living on campus for the 2023-2024 academic year.  

For details about the process and a timeline, visit the CURRENT GRADUATE 
STUDENTS registration page of the housing website.  

KEEP YOUR SAME APARTMENT  

Upon logging into The Dawg House, you will have the option to secure your current space for 2023-
2024. University Housing will then email your contract, which, once signed, will secure your space 
beginning fall 2023.  

SWITCH APARTMENTS  

The opportunity to choose a different apartment for 2023-2024 will be based on the date of your 
registration in The Dawg House. If you choose this option, University Housing will call you—and 
follow up via UGA email—to discuss your options.  
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